
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                    Sunday June 3
rd

 2007 

Parish office open Mon –Fri 9.30 – 12.30  Mass and General Cards for all occasions available    phone 4600127 email judesparishoffice@eircom.net     

Articles for inclusion in Parish Newsletter should be emailed no later than 12.00 noon on Thursday 

� 
Recently deceased 

Sheila Casey 

Vera Martin 

William Neville 

Mary Kennedy 

Brendan Adamson 

 

Anniversaries 
Austin Shaw 

Val Wallace 

Margaret & Patrick Conway 

Norah Keane 

Liam & Fergus Kelly 

Christina Caniffe 

Frank Denver 

Frank Bennett 

Mary & Daniel McConnell 

Maureen O’Meara 

James & Mary Sheehan 

Donal O’Connor 

 

Months Mind 
 

 

May they Rest In Peace 
 

 

 

House to house: €2,560.00 

Share   €1,170.00 

 

 

Orlagh Retreat Centre are 

holding their last Day for 

Yourself before the summer 

break on Sunday 9
th

 June. 

 

The theme is Hearts That 

Feel for Others.  The day will 

be lead by Bernadette Toal and 

Fr. John Byrne.  The cost of the 

day including lunch is €40.00.  

Full details can be found on the 

notice board in the Church 

Porch. 

 

 

Novena to the Sacred 

Heart 7
th 

June to 15
th

 June 

 

Novena prayers will be recited 

during the 9:10 a.m. Mass.  

Novena leaflets will be available 

at the back of the Church on the 

first morning. 

 

MEDUGORJE 

MEETING 
 

The monthly meeting of the 

Medugorje Group will take place 

in the Parish Centre on Tuesday 

5
th

 June at 8:00 p.m.  All are 

welcome. 

 

 

Fr. Eamonn Burke, the Dublin 

Diocesan Director of Vocations will 

visit our parish next weekend.  He will 

bring with him an Icon of the face of 

Christ which is travelling to various 

parishes in the Diocese.  The Icon will 

be with us for a week and we are 

encouraged to pray before it for an 

increase in Vocations to the Priesthood 

and Religious Life. 

 

There will be a Holy Hour here next 

Sunday from 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. to 

pray for Vocations before the Blessed 

Sacrament. 

 

 

We are very grateful to the 

Medugorje Prayer Group for their 

very generous donation of a new 

Monstrance for the Church.  This 

was blessed by Bishop Eamonn 

Walsh last Wednesday, 

 

. 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 4
th

 June  

 

There will be only one Morning 

Mass on Monday at 10.am after 

which Church will close. 

 

Lectio Divina  
There will be no meeting this 

Monday June 4th due to Bank 

Holiday.  

 

 

Confirmation 
Sincere thanks to all who helped in 

the preparation of the church for our 

Confirmation Mass last Wednesday 

. Congratulations  to the boys and 

girls from 6th Class  who were 

confirmed and to their  

Parents, principal and teachers .A 

special word of thanks also to the 

school choir under the direction on 

Mrs Brennan & Mrs Colgan  

 
Marian Movement for Priests 

A Cenacle will be held on the 2
nd

 
Thursday 14th June at 7.45pm at 

Kimmage Manor Mission House 

Oratory, followed by Mass at 8.pm 

Holy Hour with Adoration,Rosary 

and Blessing at 8.pm every Monday 

in Kimmage Manor Mission House  

 

 

House to House Collection 

Envelopes  
We still have quite a number of 

boxes which have not been collected 
in Parish Office if your collector has 

retired or you have not yet received 

your envelopes you can pick up 

your box after any of the Masses at 

the weekend or during the week or 

by calling to the Parish Office  

 

Fr. Ryan will celebrate Mass on 

RTE 1 television on Sunday 17
th
 

June.  He will be joined by our 

parish choir and some parishioners 


